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General manager: Leon P. Gorman, Jr.

October 10, 1955

Mr., Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for your letter of verification of WABI Radio. This
is to confirm your reception.

Best regards,
Sincerely yours,
WABI & WABI-TV
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Walter L., Dickson
Operations Manager
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